 Honeywell Retiree Club Board Meeting Minutes 

April 6, 2011
Meeting was called to order by Shirley Krieger at 1:00pm.   

Those present were: 

	Don Peeples Shirley Krieger  Jim Scarlett Karen Thomas

	Tom Turner Barbara Rippstein  Dick Axell Russ Henzel  

	 Jane Bilyeu  Francis Cartwright


Our next meeting will be Wed.  May 4, 2011, 1pm at the 
Glendale Library, Foothills Branch, 19055 N. 57th Ave. Glendale, AZ

Karen Thomas from SRC attended our  meeting.  Karen invited the HRC board to attend the SRC annual meeting on September 27, 2011.  Barbara R. attended the SRC meeting on Monday.
Minutes

A motion to approve March 2, 2011 meeting minutes was made and seconded, all board agreed.   
Treasurer’s Report

Tom presented copies of the expenses and income for month of February board approved.   
Electronic Tools

Russ reported minor changes, traffic low.  There was a discussion on the upcoming survey and the security necessary to ensure that the incoming forms are from actual members of  hrcaz.
Scholarship Status
ASU has reported that they have a candidate.  Status at U of A is unknown.  NAU is changing their scholarship organization.

Bridge Publication Status

A draft copy of the proposed April Bridge was E-Mailed to the board prior to the meeting.  This resulted in considerable time savings at the meeting.  Some changes regarding the Annual meeting and the survey were made.  John will make these changes and distribute the final Bridge
Membership Report 

The membership report was not available for this meeting.  Jane Bilyeu is contacting members who are in arrears with their dues.  She will complete the list by next meeting.
Programs and Event Status

Several outings were discussed: 
	April 28 

Annual Meeting     
	  Don Peeples 


Sept 21

Four Peaks Brewery Tour 


Ibis Valles
Oct 27


October Fest


Dec 8


Christmas Dinner & Dance


Don Peeples &



 





Shirley Krieger




Old Business
The spring pot luck was held on March 30th.  Over 50 people attended.  Feedback was very positive.  The 50/50 drawing was a success.  The winner received $40.00
Don P contacted Don Wilt to review the plans for the keynote speaker for the Annual meeting.  Mr. Wilt will be in Phoenix to dry run the presentation at 3PM on April 27. 
John Kopola will be at the Iron Works with Don P. to make sure the electronics are set up properly. 
Barbara updated us on the 2012 cruise to Hawaii.  
Francis has developed an excellent member survey.  There was considerable positive discussion on the contents, the plan for distribution, and the schedule for review of the returned forms at our next meeting 
New Business   
Meeting was adjourned at 2:40 pm.
Respectfully Submitted

D. Peeples for
Mary Barkl, Secretary
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